
Gentry Personnel Policy Committee
December 7, 2021
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Attendees
Debra Buss, High School Resource Teacher
Tonya Sweeten, Middle School Business Teacher (Committee Leader)
Lisa Hillis, Intermediate 3rd Grade Teacher
Jennifer Ellis Lundholm, 2nd grade Teacher
Annie Meyer, 1st grade Teacher
Christie Smith, Middle School, FACS Teacher(Committee Secretary)
Victoria Groomer, Primary Principal
Keeta Neal, Intermediate Principal

Absent:
Krista Carr, High School English Teacher
Dee Vaughn, Intermediate 5th Grade Math Teacher

Agenda
Meeting called to order at 3:36 pm

Meeting notes from previous meeting was accepted

Library media extra days

Schools in surrounding areas get 10 to 15 extra days

Hillis asks about the student population and compared to ours and groomered added a
document of other districts. LIncoln and Pea Ridge compare in size and give 5 extra days to
Librarian

Christie Smith made a motion to extend their contract by 5 days

Lisa Hillis and Jennifer Lundholm seconded and all in favor of the 5 days and it will be
recommended at the next school board meeting by Ms. Neal and Mrs. Groomer.

Hillis brought up the idea of moving calendar meeting after PT conf to see how it goes

Sweeten will verify when we need the calendar proposal into the board and discuss at next
meeting
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Round Table

GPS- Nothing from teachers

GIS- Was there any idea of bonuses and nothing has been heard

GMS-   Nothing from teachers

GHS- Nothing from the teachers

Next meeting Jan 11, 2022 at 3.:30

Motion to adjourn the meeting made by Lundholm

Seconded by Hillis

Notes


